
Home Bowling Contact

Bowling Greens
Temporari ly

Closed
Dear Members & Guests,

The club is continually reviewing government
advice in relation to Coronavirus along with its
internal operations as to when it is practical for
the Bowling Greens to be available for use. We

are currently in discussions as to how and
when this can happen and will update all

members accordingly though the website,
email and social media channels. 

We appreciate your patience in the matter.
Please be assured the clubs Board and

Management are being active in this space
behind the scenes.

(Updated 6th May 2020)

The Hills Club practices the responsible service of alcohol and responsible conduct of gaming, as
well as actively supporting the promotion of responsible gambling. 

 
Think! About your choices 

Call Gambling Help
1800 858 858

gamblinghelp.nsw.gov.au
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